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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 
17th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Children of our Bowerham Family, 
 
As a school, we decided to continue to work as we did in the Summer with staggered start and end times 
as well as ensuring children and staff work within their bubbles. In short, we remained on the Risk 
Assessment followed during Covid.  
 
As the term continues, we are slowly going back to a new normal.  The new normal looks very similar to 
how we are currently running; the only difference is that we will be returning to; 
 

 Assemblies in whole school or phase groups 

 Children being monitors and undertaking prefect duties 
 Years 3-6 having break together 
 Dinner times zoned in Year 1&2, 3&4, 5&6 
 Having parents back in to see performances in year groups only 
 Open Day for new prospective parents (with masks) 
 Yr. 2 parents can now collect from the yard 
 Parents can come through any entrance 
 Free movement for all around the school and corridors 

 
 

In the event of another closure or lockdown it means that we only have to make small changes to ensure 
our Bowerham Family are safe whilst making sure it is not overwhelming for them. We are keeping what 
works best for our children and the wider Bowerham Family. 

 
I hope this serves to keep you updated of what is happening within our school. The Bowerham Family is 
amazing and has shown great resilience and adaptability throughout.  

 
Thank you for being so supportive and accommodating throughout this time. Such partnership really does 
make all the difference to all our staff. 

 
 

Have a great weekend. 
 
 

Jo Banks 
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